
          
 
Hello Resource Family Applicant, 
 
As part of the application process for Resource Family Approval (RFA), we are required to review DMV 
records for all adults that will be driving children in their vehicles. The intention behind this is to be sure 
that caregivers do not have histories of unsafe driving. If a DMV record shows any history, we need to 
review it and determine if those driving patterns have been resolved.  
 
There are two ways you can get your DMV record(s):  The first would be to physically go to a California 
DMV office and request a copy of your records. If you are not close to a California DMV office than the 
easier option is to make the request on-line using the following link:   
 
https://www.dmv.ca.gov/portal/dmv/detail/online/dr 
 
When you get to this website, you’ll have the choice to request your Online Driver Record. (You do not 
need to order “official” reports unless you choose to). You’ll need to click the “Start” prompt to become 
a certified user.  If your do not already have a user account click the “Register” prompts and it should 
take you through the registration process. Please let us know if you run into any issues.  
 
The cost for your printed unofficial DMV record(s) is $2.00 each.  Please print the receipt as well and 
we will reimburse you.  
 
** If you think that other drivers in the household will be routinely driving foster children, then we will 
need their DMV record as well. 
 
Please submit your report(s) and receipt(s) by uploading to your RFA account on the online Binti 
system or email, mail or deliver to our office at using the information below. 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Mono County Department of Social Services 
452 Old Mammoth Road, PO Box 2969 
Mammoth Lakes, CA  93546 
760-924-1770 
cyoung@mono.ca.gov 
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